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The Wolk Center for the Deaf at RIT is an exciting program for Jewish Deaf students to become familiar 
with and express their identity as Jews. This program provides cultural, educational, and social activities 
that connect students to Jewish tradition, the Jewish community, and one another. Many of the Wolk 
programs are open to members of the general Rochester Deaf Jewish community so that students and 
community members have the opportunity to meet each other and celebrate Jewish holidays and events 
together. 

The Wolk Center for the Deaf and Hillel are hosting a Purim party, which will be held from 2-5 pm, 
Sunday, March 15, at the Interfaith Center on the RIT campus. Music, food, drinks and games will be 
provided. Vicki Hurwitz, student development educator with NTID's Student Life Team, will tell a story 
of Purim. The party is free and open to the general community. For more information, contact Melinda 
Weinrib, Program Director, at 475-7608 TTY or mmweinrib@juno.com (e-mail). 
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